Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),
We would like to give you an update on the parent meeting that was held on Tuesday September 27th, 2016. At the meeting we discussed activities that are being planned for the Grade 6 students this year.  Following, is a list of the items we discussed and that will be happening this year:
1. Team building @ Matera Glen Park (September 23rd) - $12/student
2. Hoodies/T-shirts – T-shirts = $17 and Hoodies = $38 (Robynn Robertson)
3. Sailing (May-June) = $20/student
4. Year-end celebration (June 26th) – Costs covered by the school
5. Beasley Beach Day (June 27th) – beach, swimming, field play, playground, volleyball courts – price to be determined (costs will arise from food, lifeguards, and bussing)
There are also some potential events. The occurrence of these events will depend upon the fundraising that occurs this year. These include:

1. Big White – 2 nights and 3 days in January or February

2. Staycation – June 21st – 23rd 
There may be some additional costs throughout the school year for various curricular activities. We have only included the major costs. Again, these costs will be dependent on the fundraising done.
We had an incredible amount of parents sign up to volunteer for fundraising last night, as well as some excellent ideas suggested.  On Tuesday October 3rd, 2016, at 7:00 p.m. there will be a meeting in the N.G.E. library for Grade 6 parents who are interested in helping out with fundraising this year.  As classroom teachers, we can offer assistance along the way, but the fundraising efforts need to be organized and run by parents. Thank you for your consideration in helping out in reducing costs this year.

Please sign the form below to indicate that you have received, read this letter, and you are aware of this year's activities. You are encouraged to keep the top part of the letter to keep as a reference throughout the year. We need for you to send the bottom (signed) part back to school. Thank you!
This is going to be a great year for our Grade 6 students.  We appreciate your help and support.  If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at the school (250-870-5128). 
Yours truly,

Shandra Bowen

Jennifer Moffatt

Lara Davies
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I, 






, parent of 





 

               
  
 (name)



         (son/daughter's name)

have read the above form and I am aware of the events planned for my son/daughter this year.

